
 

LITERACY 
This half term we will be using a short 
film based at the seaside as an inspiration 
for our writing. We will be writing in a 
range of ways focusing on settings, 
characters as well as writing 
our own short stories using 
speech. 
 
Later in the term, we will be 
reading a poem and using it as a model to 
help us write our own versions.  

MATHS 
We will be moving onto the year 3 
addition and subtraction units. We will 
also be focusing on mental maths 
strategies and continuing to work on our 
times tables.  
 
Remember to use Times 
Tables Rockstars each 
week at home to help 
you practise.  

READING 
Reading will be taught as a whole class 
this half term. We will be focusing on a 
different version of The Three Little Pigs. 
Later in the term, we will be reading a 
poem, focusing on the language used in 
the poem. For those that need it, there 
will still be group and 
individual reading.  
Children can continue to 
change their home reading 
books on any day.   

History 
This unit we will be focussing on the 
Stone Age. We will learn about their daily 
life and the legacy they left behind. The 
unit will end with a trip to Stonehenge.  
 

 

MUSIC 
In music lessons, we will 
be learning Christmas 
carols for our concert in 

December.  

 
 ART 

In art lessons, we will 
continue with sketching on 
the theme of The Seaside.  
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 FRENCH 
The children have done brilliantly in their 
French lessons! We will continue to learn 
how to say things about 
ourselves including our 
age and where we live!  
 

 
RE 

For RE, we will begin looking 
at the different ways of 
describing God. Before 
exploring angels and what 
role they played in the 
Christmas Story.  

Dates for Your Diary: 

University courses start for 5 weeks Wednesday 1st November  
 Children in Need - 17th November 

Parents consultations WC 13th November 
Christmas Fayre - Tuesday 12th December  

Christmas Craft morning -Monday 18th December  
Christmas Carol Concert - Tuesday 19th December 5:30pm 

 



PE 
Our indoor PE this half term will be 
gymnastics on a Thursday with a 
specialist coach. Outdoor PE will be 
hockey.  
Children will need their PE kit in all week.   

Science 
In science we will be researching the right 
types and amount of nutrition needed.  
  

    

PSHE 
We will be thinking about our community 
and how we can be part of it.  
 
There are several PSHE weeks this term: 
Parliament week - 6th-10th November 
Anti Bullying week - 13th-17th November 
Road Safety week - 20th -24th November  

COMPUTING 
In computing we will continue to work on 
accessing and using Google classroom, 
Bug Club and Times Table Rock stars as 
well as talking about how we can stay safe 
when we are online.  
 

 


